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March 9, 2010
RE: Docket No.09-2440-01
Increase of Hidden Creek Water Company

To Whom it may concern:

We would like 1o have an oppartunity 1o reopen the hearing that took place without
our knowledge. We feel that the increase of 400% is greatly above the average cost of
living increase which is about 2% each year so over the past 11 years an increase of
po9; would not be unreasonable. This rate Is 4 times the rate of any other community in
the canyon.

We as a community would be willing to buy the 2 exira pumps that would be needed
as a backup and have them standing by for any emergency. We have paid for road
repairs and other needs that the community has had without fail.

We feel that all of this was done without our knowledge. We had our association
meeting in December with Tracey Tanner and she did not bring this up although she had
already filed this motion. We feel it only fair that we should be able to present our side
at another meeting with the commission.

Sincerely,

Steve and Sharon Thompson




